Ed Kenney

I am requesting that the Department of Ecology no longer allow the spreading of biosolids, sewage
sludge or septage over critical recharge areas. This practice has contaminated groundwater
resources in the recent past. Also, some large waste hauling firms have blended listed hazardous
waste in with their biosolids for over twenty years and top Ecology officials claim not to know
about this practice. I believe that this practice and the Department of Ecology's current oversight
represent a clear and present danger to Washington State citizens



